
 

                                                                                                                                             Resolution No. 27 
 

 

UNITED SQUARE DANCERS OF AMERICA 

RESOLUTION 
Recognition of Service Policy 
USDA Executive Committee 

Whereas;    The United Square Dancers of America over the years has benefited from significant 
contributions by individual dancers; 

Whereas;    These individuals, on behalf of Square Dancers everywhere, have given unselfishly of 
their time and their energy to the benefit of the United Square Dancers of America; 

Whereas;    It is the desire of the United Square Dancers of America to recognize these individuals 
for their dedicated service; 

Therefore:  Be it resolved that it shall be the policy of the United Square Dancers of America to 
acknowledge the passing of members of the USDA Executive Committee through a 
donation to the USDA Founders Memorial Youth Fund on behalf of the deceased Past 
USDA Presidents or deceased Executive Committee Members as identified below: 

Past USDA Presidents - a donation of $250.00; 

Active Executive Committee Member - a donation of $200.00; 

Retired Executive Committee Member with ten or more years of service to 
USDA - a donation of $100.00; 

It shall be the responsibility of the Current USDA President to send flowers for Past 
Presidents and Executive Committee Members who pass away during their term of 
office; 

Upon notification of a passing of a retired committee member, the President shall 
send an appreciation of service / sympathy card. 

  Adopted by majority vote of 
UNITED SQUARE DANCERS OF AMERICA 
Board of Directors present and voting during their 

Annual Meeting this Twenty-Sixth (26th) 
day of June 2002 at St. Paul, Minnesota.


